Modified Visitor Policy

To Prevent the Spread of
Emerging Respiratory Iliness

To protect the health and safety of our patients, staff and visitors
we ask that you observe the following:

oIf you are here to be seen as a patient and you or a close
personal contact have been outside the US in the past 14 days,
or have had contact with someone who has traveled to an area
within the US with known Coronavirus—IMMEDIATELY
NOTIFY RECEPTION OR SCHEDULING
oIf you have flu-like symptoms you will be required to
wear a mask.
eNo one under the age of 18 is permitted to visit or wait in the
public areas, unless being seen as a patient.
eWe are limiting visitors to only one person per patient and we
ask all others to leave the campus.
eVisitors exhibiting flu symptoms: runny nose, fever, cough-
are NOT permitted to visit hospital patients.
eWe do not provide Coronavirus testing by request. Testing is
only done by direction of the public health department or your
physician.
Thank you for partnering with us to protect our patients
and our community!
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